
On behalf of the King's Cup - Jet Ski World Cup Tournament, we are deeply saddened by the demise 
of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej, the beloved King of all the Thais. 

!!This loss is unfathomable to all of us since he dedicated himself incessantly to the betterment of Thailand 
and his Thai people. At least, his more than 4,000 royally initiated projects can stand as a testimony of 
his lasting dedication.  

As for sports, it received His Majesty's enthusiasm and support, too. He bestowed the supreme King's 
Cups to various sports events,  and the Jet Ski World Cup Tournament was blessed with this royal privilege 
as well. 

To honour His Majesty, we are committed to continuing the legacy of His Majesty by improving our 
tournament to be one of the best Jet Ski tournaments in the world. 

We sincerely thank all of you for sending us your support to get through this darkest time of our kingdom. 
We promise we will make Jet Ski prosper and contribute to the world’s jet ski sport community the way 
that our King would want to see. 
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